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To whom it may concern

I am writing in support of the proposed Lidl planning application for New Hey Road  at
Salendine Nook.
I am aware that Sainsburys is situated a few hundred yards up the road but I feel that the
product lines supplied by the two supermarkets differ greatly and therefore will not affect
one another's trade. 
There has been a huge amount of  new properties built in the Lindley area and therefore
new amenities are also required.
The fact that also 40 jobs will be created for local residents is a bonus especially following
the pandemic and the amount of local people who now find themselves without
employment. 
I see no problem regarding the traffic issue with motorists driving in and out of the car
park. 
The junction from Laund Road into New Hey Road is quite problematic at times. Also the
entrance and exit to the Merrie England further down New Hey Road will have a similar
outlook as the Lidl plans.




